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LANE CLOSURES ON SH1 NORTHBOUND - EXPECT SLOW TRAFFIC 

On Thursday 25 and Friday 26 July during the day and Sunday 28 and Monday 
29 July at night, we will close one traffic lane northbound on SH1 just south of the 
Waimakariri Bridge.     

Traffic Impact 
SH1 northbound traffic will be reduced to one lane during the day (5am to 1pm) on 
Thursday 25 and Friday 26 July. We are asphalting the new shoulder lane. This will 
function as a temporary road so we can work on the widening in the middle reserve 
area. During night work on Sunday 28 and Monday 29 July the traffic is again 
reduced to one lane. Part of the SH1 shoulder where we are working will remain 
closed till late September this year. 
During the lane closures there will be a 30km/h speed limit in place. Please follow 
the signs, stay within traffic cones and reduce your speed. Due to the ongoing work 
on SH1 and the Waimakariri Bridge there is currently a 80km/h speed limit in place. 

Construction Impact
During the day shifts we are asphalting the new lane, late this year the shoulder 
lane and the widening will receive their final layer of asphalt so it connects the new 
CNC motorway with SH1. During the night work we will be line marking and 
shifting the steel safety barriers. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.   

Widening of SH1 between  
the Waimakariri Bridge and 
the CNC motorway.                            
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